
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

We are very excited to be partnering with Pop-Up Bookshop and the Great Big Read initiative again to fundraise for new books 

to benefit all children at Burley Primary School. Over the last 12 months, we have raised a phenomenal £731.39 extra 

books through our reading challenges and book fairs!  
 

FABLEHOUSE PRE-ORDER - EXTENDED 
Pop-Up Bookshop has extended the pre-order period of Fablehouse, until Friday 29th September to support our author event 

with EL Norry on 4th October. Claim a 20% discount and ensure your child has a copy of the book to be personally signed! 
 

Purchase Fablehouse here: https://popupbookshop.net/product/fablehouse 

Use coupon code: burley-autumn-20  

 
SCHOOL BOOK FAIR  
Families have the opportunity to build their home library and contribute to school book fundraising by visiting a school book 

fair: 

Wednesday 4th October, Main Hall, 3pm – 4pm 
 

● A wide selection of fiction, non-fiction and activity books to browse 

● £1 from every book sold benefits Burley with extra books! 

● Books from all major children’s publishers 

● Cash and card payments available 

● By partnering with Pop-Up Bookshop, we also receive a share of their Community Book Fund - extra free books 

for school! 

 

VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR  

You can contribute to school fundraising 365 days per year by purchasing your children’s books directly from Pop-Up 

Bookshop! 
 

● Our school receives an extra £1 in free books for EVERY book you buy, all year round! To browse and shop visit: 

https://www.popupbookshop.net/shop 
 

https://popupbookshop.net/product/fablehouse/
https://www.popupbookshop.net/shop


● Choose from over 1,700 children’s books online - all books contribute to fundraising! 
 

● Pop-Up Bookshop can order ANY children’s book just for you! For specific book requests, please contact Vanessa: 

vanessa@popupbookshop.net or 07932 325193. 
 

● To allocate funds to Burley simply select our school from the dropdown in checkout. 
 

● Pop-Up Bookshop offers FREE delivery to all homes within a BH postcode 
 
Thank you for supporting Burley to help promote reading for pleasure and in our book fundraising efforts!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs N Allies 
Federation Headteacher  
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